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PLACES ARE STILL AVAILABLE FOR THE SALTERS' CHEMISTRY CAMPS
AND SALTERS' FESTIVALS OF CHEMISTRY, READ ON FOR FURTHER
DETAILS!

PLACES STILL AVAILABLE!

Places are still available on all the Salters' Chemistry Camps 2013 (with the exception of the
two Camps being held at the University of Cambridge which are heavily over-subscribed).  

Please note that up to four students can be nominated per school so if you have already
nominated but not fulfilled this quota, further students may be nominated.

Application forms can be accessed from our new website, but please ensure that you apply as
early as possible to avoid disappointment.

NEW FOR 2013! BURSARIES OF £60 (50% OF CAMP FEE)

Bursaries of £60 (50% of the Camp fee) are available.  Application forms for Bursaries can be
found on our website.

For further information about the Salters' Chemistry Camps 2013 and to access a Camps
application form and/or Bursary application form, please visit our new website by clicking on
the link below:

www.chemistrycamps.co.uk

Or contact the Camps Administrator on the details below:

Email: camps@salters.co.uk

Tel: 020 7628 5962 ext. 213

in partnership with

PLACES STILL AVAILABLE!

The Salters' Festivals of Chemistry 2013 are now in full flow but there are still a limited
number of vacancies left at some Festivals.  If you have not yet entered a team, there is still
opportunity to do so.

For further information about the Salters' Festivals of Chemistry 2013 and to apply online,
please visit our new website by clicking on the link below:
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www.festivalsofchemistry.co.uk

Or contact the Festivals Administrator on the details below:

Email: festivals@salters.co.uk

Tel: 020 7628 5962 ext. 224

If you have any comments or suggestions please contact Stephanie Mearns on tel: 020 7628 5962 ext.
260 or email: publicity@salters.co.uk
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